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JSE AGRICULTURAL PRODUCTS MARKET NOTICE

Number
A929A
Date

31 July 2008
Dear Stakeholder,

DERIVATIVE SYSTEM REPLACEMENT INITIATIVE DRESS REHEARSAL PREPARATION 
Feedback received by the JSE after the 19 July 2008 dress rehearsal indicates that is would be valuable to send out a list of frequently asked questions, to avoid any misunderstanding in terms of the functionality of the new system. Please find these FAQs attached. 
Please remember that a new front end was made available on 25 July 2008. All participants should download and configure this front-end well ahead of the dress rehearsal on Saturday 02 August 2008 to ensure it is working. 

We have done extensive testing using software containing the recommended fix from Microsoft for the .net error that occurred in the last dress rehearsal, and are confident that we have solved this problem. However we cannot guarantee that some unusual market condition during the dress rehearsal will cause the error to re-occur.

We would like to encourage all participants to test with realistic market values on Saturday, as the aim of this test is to simulate  a typical trading day.  

A reminder that the JSE requires the following Key contacts per customer to ensure good communication is maintained throughout the Dress Rehearsal:

1. Primary Business Contact 
2. Primary IT Contact 
Please forward the above details to Alex Naicker on Alexn@jse.co.za  as soon as possible, if you have not already done so.

The JSE appreciates your continued support for this initiative. Please address any queries to the relevant business owners or derivative_info@jse.co.za.
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